PEELERS

Maintenance for Missions, Ministries and Local Churches

Address: 120 Folkstone Court · Easley, SC 29640 E-mail: jackmpeeler@yahoo.com



November 2006

Dear Partners in Christ,

Thanks to all who have prayed for my knee. I also appreciate the calls, cards and e-mails I have received. It is continuing to heal. I am almost back to normal. It will probably be another month before it is completely well. God was gracious to me and the MRI showed no permanent damage and no surgery will be needed. Praise the Lord!!

This month has been a time packed with new churches in which to share our ministry. We have been in five new churches. We also were able to help a supporting church in Indiana with some work in their building. I hope to be able to return to help this church more in the coming new year.

Please be in prayer for pastors. I have been in many churches over the last year where Satan is working overtime to attack them. Most of these attacks come from Christians that have allowed the devil to deceive them. The more a pastor is distracted by these things, the less effective the church will be for the Lord. I encourage you to be in prayer for your pastor and to follow him as he follows the Lord.

It is our sincere desire to be used of the Lord. Please pray for us as we seek the remaining support needed. We have had many opportunities to be used in churches here in the US but are longing to be with foreign missionaries.

We have the following praises to thank God for: 1) Healing my knee 2) Safety on the road 3) A family considering missions. Please keep our ongoing needs in your prayers: 1) New churches in which to present our ministry 2) Ministry opportunities 3) Two unspoken 4) Health. Thank you for writing and letting us know you are praying. It is so encouraging to us. We enjoy hearing from you and keep you in our prayers.

Serving our Savior,

Jack and Melinda